Matts Memos
February 8th – 12th, 2021
*Hundred Day Project - We will be celebrating the 100th day of 3rd grade on Friday, February 12th.  Wow – time sure flies!  As a school, we would like to participate in a charity project as one of the ways we will celebrate the 100th day. I am challenging our class to donate 100 cans of food to a local food bank. I am asking each student to try and bring in 5-10 nonperishable food items (boxes or cans) by Friday, February 12th.  Each grade will participate in this project so in theory, HLA will donate about 600 nonperishable food items to a local food bank! What an amazing way to give back to our community. Of course, if you wish to donate more than the 5-10 nonperishable food items please feel free! If you are unable to participate in this event, we also understand. (
**No school – There will be no school on Monday, February 15th in observance of President’s Day. 
***Picture Day- On Wednesday, February 17th we will have picture day! More information came home via the February schoolwide newsletter. 😊 

****3rd Grade Conference Day- On Friday, February 19th we will hold our second conference to discuss mid-year data and your children’s progress so far. This will be the last of our mandatory conferences. I will offer digital as well as in person conferences. The Sign Up was sent via email on Monday. 
*****Report Cards – This is just a reminder that report cards will be released in Skyward on Tuesday, February 9th. If you have not done so already, please start keeping a folder with all your child’s progress reports, report cards, testing results, etc. Middle schools will ask for all this information, and if you request it from us when the time comes, it may take a while to get everything together. 
****** Valentine’s Day Celebration –In keeping with our mission to promote health and nutrition at HLA, I am requesting that you do not send in any sugary treats with your children’s Valentine cards. If your child wishes to hand out Valentine’s cards, please also be sure your children create a card for every child in class. Your child does not have to create Valentines should they not want to. I will see you all on the 11th at 12:45 – 1:30 to celebrate! 😊  
*******School Days- Be sure to ask your children about the following from this past week: our word of the week – compassion, our Yoga pose of the week- Chair, beginning completing chapter 8 in Math, beginning chapter 5 in Science, and what is going on in Morning Meeting, PE, and Music (our first class).  
********Tip of the week – February is heart health month!  Studies show that eating 3 servings of berries a week helps promote a healthy heart.
Spelling List
(k, ck, and ch as the /k/ sound) 
hammock               chemistry            backstroke          cloak                    mechanic
character                 stomach              nickel                 speaking               kennel
**This section is for you!  Please feel free to write any questions/comments/concerns you may have for me in this space.  Please sign and return so I’ll know you have read this newsletter. 
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